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| am delighted to announce the appointment of Ms. Sabrina Dawood as Vice Chair of The Dawood
Foundation (TDF).

Subsequent to this change, Syed Fasihuddin Biyabani takes over as the new CEO of TDF, with
immediate effect.

Sabrina has served as CEO of TDF since 2013, and | would like to take this opportunity to
recognize her outstanding achievements during her tenure. Sabrina has given the foundation a
new purpose by promoting education through informal learning platforms, strengthening and
improving formal education, and also galvanizing an equally passionate and professional team
that is now ready to take on the leadership role.

Sabrina holds an MSC in Medical Anthropology from University College London and, a BA in
Anthropology and Law from London School of Economics.

| wish Sabrina much success in her new role and am confident that with her vision, she will guide
and take the group’s philanthropic initiatives to greater heights.

Fasih has been a part of the Foundation since 201 3, and as COO, he has been in the forefront,
supporting the CEO in execution of the Foundation’s projects. Prior to this he was also associated
with KSBL, where he was instrumental in its successful construction.

An experienced business leader, Fasih has exhibited excellent leadership qualities at various
senior management positions in ICI Pakistan, Proctor and Gamble and Indus Motors Company.

Fasih is a mechanical engineer from the University of Engineering and Technology, Lahore. His
is also an Plumnus of Cadet College, Hasanabdal.
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